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GOVERNMENT for NSW

Heather Warton, Director

Industry, Social Projects and Key Sites
Department of Planning & Infrastructure
23-33 Bridge Street

Sydney NSW 2000

Attn: Simon Truong

Dear Ms Warton

Exhibition of the Modification Request to amend the Breakfast Point Concept Plan
2005 (Breakfast Point Concept Plan 2005 MOD 4)

Thank you for your letter dated 15 July 2013 requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW)
review and comment on the request to modify the Breakfast Point Concept Plan 2005.

Transport for NSW (TfNSW), along with Roads and Maritime Services (RMS) have
reviewed the submitted information and raise no objection to the requested modification to
amend the Breakfast Point Concept Plan 2005.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me on 8202 2203 or
Robert.Rutledge@transport.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

ﬁ‘”"” /g{ Qf“ 5/ 9/ 243

Robert Rutledge
A/Manager, Land Use and Transport Planning
Planning and Programs Objective Ref: CD13/13894
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